
19 Aug 2021 

Circular 

My Dear Students and Parents,   

  

Greetings from Manipal University Jaipur (MUJ)…!!   

  

Hope you and all your family members are safe and enjoying good health.   

 The Rajasthan state Government has issued the guidelines to re-open the 

educational institutions from 1st September 2021 onwards.  The COVID ’19 Cell 

at MUJ has thoroughly examined the directives and after due deliberations, it has 

been decided for “Campus and Hostels Reopening” from 1st September 2021 

onwards”.   

The proposed outlines for the smooth arrival of the students to the campus, 

hostels, and commencement of the hybrid mode of classes (Physical and Online 

classes) are as follows-   

• For Final Year and fourth year (of five-year degree) program     Students 

from Wednesday 1st September 2021 onwards.    

• For 3rd Year Students from Wednesday 8th September onwards.   
 

• For 2nd Year Students from Wednesday 15th September onwards.  

 

• During the upcoming odd semesters, the theory classes will be held in 

hybrid mode, half of the students will attend the online classes 

and remaining half of the student will attend in physical mode.  However, 

Mid-Term Exam (MTE) will be held in online mode. In this regard more 

detailed information will be shared by Directorate of Academics 

(DoA)/Examination Office.    
 

• Students are permitted to the campus and hostels in a graded manner 

considering the health and safety precautions. Students will have to follow 

proper code of conduct and SOPs with respect to COVID-19 as already 

been promulgated to you all time and again. The safety protocols related to 

campus and hostel can also be accessed from MUJ website.    
 



• For physical reporting at MUJ campus and hostels, students need to 

submit the following  
  

i)      Parents’ written consent and  
  

ii)    Copy of vaccination certificate of at least one jab of vaccination 

mandatory for physical reporting at campus/hostel.   

  

• Else, they can continue their education through online mode till the first 

Jab of vaccination. This is to inform you that MUJ management 

has decided to arrange the 2nd Jab of Vaccination to all students at 

MUJ in a graded manner once they are here.  
 

• No Mask No entry will be followed strictly in campus as well as hostel.   
 

• Detailed hostel and mess fees plan will be shared by Chief warden shortly.   
 

• Students are strictly advised to deposit their hostel and mess fees before 

arrival in hostel. Students are directed to retain a copy of fee receipt on 

their first arrival to the hostel.  
 

    

The above schedule is tentative and would change if any fresh directives are 

received from the government.  

  

Thanking you and wishing you all a safer time 

 

 

With all regards 

  

Dr A D Vyas 

Director Students Welfare 

+91 141 3999100 Ext 386 

 


